Dear Parents/Carers,

The class newsletters are coming home tonight. These will provide you with information

about what the children will be learning about this term.

If any of our parents shop at Asda and have downloaded the Asda rewards app. Please can
you add our school into your cash pot section. Asda are giving money to schools every time
you shop which can be spent on resources for the children. So far, our school is due £82

which will be fantastic to receive.

Now that summer appears to be over and the colder weather is on it's way, please can you

ensure your child brings a coat to school every day.

We are still missing some of your data collection forms. It is incredibly important that your
information is kept up—to—date in school in the event of an emergency. Many thanks to those

who have returned them so promptly.

Our after school sports clubs are starting next week, we still have space on dance and

gymnastics. The children will need to have their PE kits in school for these activities.

Have a lovely weekend

Emma White

Headteacher

Books

We are appealing for donations of books for our
library. If your child has outgrown any books, please

consider donating to the school.




Term Dates
2024/2025

Autumn Term
Monday 3rd September 2024 to
Friday 25th October 2024
(Monday 2nd September is a
teacher training day)

Half Term Holiday
Monday 28th October 2024 to

Friday 1st November 2024

Autumn term (continued)
Tuesday 5th November 2024 to
Friday 20th December 2024
(Monday 4th November is a
teacher training day)

Spring term
Tuesday 7th January 2025 to
Friday 14th February 2025

(Monday 6th January is a teacher
training day)

Half Term Holiday
Monday 17th February 2025 to

Friday 21st February 2025

Spring Term (continued)

Monday 24th February 2025 to
Friday 11th April 2025

Easter Holiday
Monday 14th April 2025 to

Friday 25th April 2025

Summer Term
Monday 28th April 2025 to
Friday 23rd May 2025

Bank Holiday Monday 5th May
2025

Half Term Holiday
Monday 26th May 2025 to

Friday 30th May 2025

Summer Term (continued)
Monday 3rd June 2025 to
Friday 18th July 2025

(Monday 2nd June & Monday 21st
July are teacher training days

Packed Lunches

We have children and staff with nut allergies so we are a nut free

school. Due to health and safety guidance, all grapes must be cut

in half.
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Stars of the week

Year 1 - Angelina/Lehumo
Year 2 - Cooper/Sofija
Year 3 - Orlaith/Arabella
Year 4 - Elna/Isaac B
Year 5 - Colby/Jaymie
Year 6 - Akosua/Lucas

Writer of the week
Year 1 - Milena
Year 2 - Kai
Year 3 - Hanish
Year L4 - Isaac B
Year 5 - Sophia
Year 6 - Adam R

Milena - Year 1

Birthd hi :
Miss White - Headteacher

- Amayra - Reception

Luana - Year

8/10/2k - Virtual parents evening
10/10/2% - Virtual parents evening

Dates for your diary
Q/10/24 - Year 6 Trip (letter to follow)

22/10/24 - Reception parent workshop (change of date, letter to follow)




